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The Fishers Police Department Citizens Academy Alumni Association would like to 
congratulate our 2013 scholarship recipient, Katie Wilson.  
 
Wilson is a Hamilton Southeastern High School senior. She plans to attend the 
University of Southern Indiana and major in criminal justice. 
 
The Fishers Police Department Citizens Academy Alumni Association scholarship 
committee selected Wilson from among a talented group of applicants from both 
Fishers High School and Hamilton Southeastern High School. Wilson is the 7th 
recipient of this annual scholarship and will receive $1500 to attend the college 
of her choice.  The Alumni wish Wilson success in her future studies.  
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